
 

 

 

 

UPDATE: 5th May 2020 

 

As the news of Don Bosco Nerul's food distribution programme is 

spreading, we have been getting requests from various friends,                         

well-wishers, volunteers and concerned citizens to reach out in aid to 

individuals in their neighbourhood, or those that are volunteering on the 

Mumbai Lockdown Helpline, or through the grapevine to persons in need 

sending out an 'SOS' that finds its way to us at Don Bosco Nerul.                               

We have reached out to all the individuals  that have requested us todate 

without exception, tracing those in need to whichever distances these 

individual families have their habitat in Navi Mumbai; be it from Nerul, Sanpada, Vashi, Seawoods, 

Belapur, Turbhe, Airoli, Ulwe, Koparkhairane, Kharghar, Mahape or Ghansoli.  

 

It is their Request, your Concern and Support that edges us on. 

Last Sunday's Gospel (Jh: 10-1-10) of the Good Shepherd is our model. 

      
Stay safe, stay Blessed!                                          

 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Barnabe Dsouza, sdb 

(For Don Bosco Nerul Management)  

DON BOSCO SCHOOL SOCIETY 

Sector 42 A, Plot No. 8, Nerul, Navi Mumbai - 400 706 

Tel. No. 27712031 

Donate for a Cause – COVID -19 - DON BOSCO REACHING OUT 


